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SACRISTY KEY: 
Is missing from the keysafe box. Has anyone 
used it and forgotten to replace it as incorrect 
keys were found in there. Please let me 
know. 
 
URGENT COLLECTION FOR CAFOD 
THIS WEEKEND: 
Bishop Richard has received an emergency 
appeal from CAFOD for donations to get aid 
to the people of Sudan who desperately need 
our support and prayers. 
We join with Pope Francis in praying that “the 
Lord opens paths of peace on the African 
continent, especially for the suffering peoples 
in Sudan.” 
 
Thought for the week: 
 
‘Don’t worry about anything, instead, pray 
about everything.’ 
 
(Philippians 4:6) 

 
NOURISH FOODBANK AT EASTER: 
A big thank you to parishioners from Nourish 
for all the contributions over Easter. With a 
massive help from the children of Sacred 
Heart School we gathered over 150 Easter 
eggs. Thank you children! The photo below 
shows the eggs safely delivered to the 
Nourish warehouse 
Along with parishioner cash contributions and 
food donations, we also had an additional 
£145 from our Easter raffle, all very gratefully 
received. 
 

 
 
CORPUS CHRISTI – CARPET OF 
FLOWERS: 
If you haven’t seen this before, it is truly an 
amazing experience! Witness the 
extraordinary procession of the Blessed 
Sacrament from the Cathedral to Arundel 
Castle. 
Tuesday 28 May 
Watch the Carpet of Flowers being laid. 
Wednesday 29 May 
View the completed Carpet 9.30am - 7.00pm. 
Thursday 30 May 
The Cathedral opens at 9.30am. Mass with 
Bishop Richard is followed by the procession 
of the Blessed Sacrament and Benediction at 
5.30pm. 
 
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK: 
Please remember in your prayers all who are 
sick in our parish. 
 
ANNIVERSARIES: 
Please remember all those whose 
anniversaries occur around this time. 

Sunday 28
th

 April – Fifth Sunday of Easter 

Sat 27
th
       6pm – Sacred Heart – Parish People 

Sun 28
th
     10am – St Thomas 

Wed 1
st
   10am – Sacred Heart – Rosary 9.30am     

Sat 4
th
       6pm – St Thomas 

Sun 5
th
    10am – Sacred Heart – Parish People 

Graveyard: Gates are open weekends 9am - 1pm. 

Confessions: After Mass on Wednesday’s or by 

appointment with Fr Patrick 

Exposition: First Friday, 9.00am – 10.00am 

Mothers Prayers: Contact the Parish Office 

Parish Office opening hours:  

Wednesday & Friday 9.00am - 1pm 
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